
July 23 2018 

Lovell Planning Board Meeting 

Special Meeting Regarding William Bennett Project 

Members present; Ed Ryan, Karen Bacchiocchi, Al Broyer, Richard Legere, Pat Williams, Jane 

Lansing and Kevin McDonald. 

Also present; William Bennett, Jon Bliss and Ron McAllister. 

July, phase one, minutes; motion by Mr Legere to approve, vote is unanimous. 

Chairman Ryan passes out the agenda for next Month’s meeting. 

Bennett Project;  

                          After much discussion it is determined that a C.U. permit is not required for this 

project. The building can not be raised due to height restrictions. The building will be "jacked 

up" and the foundation will be improved. The C.E.O. Will issue all needed permits. Motion from 

Mr Broyer with a second from Ms Bacchiocchi  to refund the application fee, vote is unanimous.  

Casual discussion ensues about Town matters.  

Meeting is adjourned at 7:40 pm.  

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald 

 

 

 

 


